
Project Update: February 2017 
 
The New Year marks the beginning of activities for The Reef-World Foundation’s (RWF) 
completion grant with RSGF. RWF has now expanded the Green Fins (GF) initiative to over 
500 members across six countries in Asia and is focussing on replicating this success in 
Indonesia. Following the successful national management strategy developed for GF 
Malaysia, RWF has proposed that the Indonesian Ministry of Environment and Forestry 
(MoEF) partner with national NGO, the Coral Triangle Centre (CTC), to oversee GF 
operations. 
 
RWF is working with CTC to identify five to seven suitable individuals to receive standardised 
capacity development training (including the 6-day GF Assessor Training Programme) to 
establish a proficient, local GF Assessor Team in the pilot site of Sanur, Bali. Pilot 
implementation will include the recruitment of 20 new GF members and conclude with the 
development of a comprehensive site level action plan to respond to local environmental 
threats and opportunities. 
 

 
 

 


